
 

Home Learning for P1 pupils  

 

In St. Charles’ Primary School the home learning tasks have been designed to provide challenge 

for children but also allow them to make connections with real life contexts. We aim to offer 

parents and families with fun ways to extend their child's learning opportunities beyond the 

classroom by: - 

• Providing additional practice of skills learned at school 

• Informing parents of what is being taught 

• Encouraging family learning opportunities 

In P1 Home Learning tasks are provided in the format of a homework grid. The grid contains 

both Literacy and Numeracy tasks. A new home learning grid will be issued every week on 

SeeSaw and will be varied, meaningful and interesting. 

All children will be issued with a Home Learning jotter to record their work. This jotter should 

be returned to school on a Friday to allow children to share what they recorded.            

 

The Home Learning grid will provide children with tasks linked to the following: - 

 

• Phonics  

• Reinforcing new vocabulary 

• Reading related tasks 

• Family related activities 

• Numeracy tasks (written or oral) 

• Mathematics tasks (written or oral) 

 

After October mid-term break children will be issued an easy read & by January 

challenge books will also be issued.  

 

Children should also regularly read books at home with an adult for enjoyment. 

 

 

Additional home learning tasks related to Religious Education, Topic, Health and Well-being 

and solo talks may be provided throughout the year, where appropriate.   

 

 


